
Marguerite Pennoyer
Scarborough
LD 2224
I am in support of and providing my testimony that LD2224 Ought to Pass to Improve
Maine's Firearms Laws and Mental Health System. As a retired health professional, 
these are important measures to improve public safety as well as the health of the 
individual. I thank you for your support of this legislation.


